
KEEPING YOUR
KIDS SAFE

Staying home if sick or
have symptoms.

All sta� will wear 
facemasks. 

Staggering drop-o� 
and pick-up times.

Avoiding touching our 
mouths, noses, and eyes.

Washing hands 
before entering and 
throughout the day.

Increasing cleaning and 
disinfecting, including 
high touch areas and 

shared materials.

Keeping groups separate.

Keeping class sizes to 14 
or less to allow more space 

in classrooms.

Working with families 
to teach children 

healthy habits.
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Here’s what we’re doing to make sure your children stay safe and healthy:


